
I am staunchly opposed to lane splitting. As a rider myself I can 
understand why it’s appealing to motorcyclists, but it is an unsafe 
practice that I believe will do more harm than good for both those in 
cars and on bikes. Motorcycle riding in general is significantly more 
dangerous than driving in a car and I feel we should be discouraging 
it in general. While I understand this law would be centered around 
red lights I believe it will encourage motorcyclists to share lanes 
with cars while driving as well. I do not see any positive outcomes 
from this law and do not wish to see it pass. Thank you. 


